RECEIVED

SEP ¢ 4 2013
GRAND JUNCTION FIELD OFFICE LOCklam.l,’ LLC
DIVISION O .6
RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY Leduilte oo s

Leadville, CO. 80461
1.719.486-7926

Mr. Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist

Dept. of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
101 South 3™ Street, Suite 301

Grand Junction , CO. 81501

August 29, 2013

Re: Permit M 2013-026, Extension for Review, 110(2) Permit

Dear Mr. Czapla,

Lockland ,LLC is requesting further extension ,for the 3" time to allow the
property owner, BLM, further review and questioning. We have been in contact
and consulting with the details they are questioning about the project and more.
They have not been satified as of the end of this extension period.

I am asking for a continuation of another 45 days, which will put this on until
October 15, 2013. 1 am also attempting to keep all correspondence in the view
of all concerned in this permit.I trust this will be satifactory.

[ will keep you informedof any updates.

Thankyou for your patience and work,please contact me if necessary:
leadiocks(@netzero.net, or 719 486-7926 , (mine) 719 486-0301.

Sincerely, J FM‘U ﬂa,y&b

Robert W. Calder, Owner , Operator / Lockland, LLC , Hopemore Mine




